Monetary policy account to the Riksdag and Inflation Report

On Thursday June 3 the Riksbank will publish this year's second Inflation Report.
Copies of the report can be collected, after 9.00 am on June 3, from the Riksbank
entrances at 11 Brunkebergstorg and 7 Malmskillnadsgatan. The Inflation Report will
also be accessible on the Internet (www.riksbank.se/eng). The report can also be
ordered from the Riksbank's Information Central:

e-mail: (info@riksbank.se)

fax: (+46 8 787 05 26)

phone: (+46 8 787 01 00).

A press conference on the Inflation Report with Deputy Governor Lars Heikensten,
Claes Berg, Head of Economics Department, Hans Lindberg, Deputy Head of
Economics Department and Hans Lindblad, Head of Price Analysis Division, will be
held on June 3 at 10.00 am in the Riksbank.

Admission by press card.

The repo rate will be announced June 3 at 9.00 am.



